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County of Orange Planning Commission Holds Public Hearing 
 

SANTA ANA – The County of Orange Planning Commission will hold a public hearing regarding 
the County of Orange Zoning Code Amendment CA 11-02.  
 
The meeting will take place in order to discuss emergency shelters, affordable housing, 
supportive housing, transitional housing, and reasonable accommodation. The hearing will be 
held August 14, 2013 at 333 West Santa Ana Blvd., Santa Ana (on the First Floor) at 1:30 p.m.  
 
The County of Orange welcomes all persons to present their views at this meeting. We request 
that any documents or written response be submitted to OC Public Works prior to the hearing 
date.  
 
For more information on the proposed Zoning Code Amendment CA 11-02 please visit 
http://ocplanning.net/hearing. To request a copy to be mailed to you and/or for further 
information about the proposal, please contact Ruby Maldonado at 714-667-8855 or come to 
the Development Processing Center at the address listed below prior to the hearing date. 
 
OC Public Works 
300 North Flower Street 
P.O. Box 4048 
Santa Ana, California 92702-4048 
 

# # # 

http://ocplanning.net/hearing

